
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
It has been brought to our attention that there have been a few cases of threadworm in the 
school.  Should you suspect your child might be suffering with this, we have attached a link to the 
NHS webpage for more information. 
 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/threadworms/ 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Alex 
Admin Assistant 
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